
 
 
Friday 12 May 2023 
 
All Members of the Uralla school communities are warmly welcomed to attend an information session about 
forming an AECG (Aboriginal Education Consultative Group for the Uralla Shire). Members of the Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander community are strongly encouraged to attend to enable an executive to be formed. The 
AECG is community driven and provides advice on all matters relevant to education and training, with the 
mandate that this advice represents the Aboriginal community viewpoint. Brooke Kennedy, Tamworth Local 
AECG Vice President, NW2 AECG Representative, NSW AECG delegate will be joining us to provide information.  
  
Location – Uralla Central School, Library.   Date:- Wednesday 17th May from 1:30pm.  
Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
The information below is what is required to get the AECG up and running: 

• There must be at least 5 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples in the room (F2F) to have a 

quorum for the meeting to take place. All executive positions must be held by Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander community members. 

• Anyone wanting to run for a position must also be present (F2F) 

• Anyone wanting to vote for said positions must also be present (F2F). 

• Elections will be held for: 

o President 

o Vice President 

o Secretary 

o Treasurer 

o 4 x Regional Reps (1 to 4 of these reps can attend the regional meetings throughout the year 

– travel and accommodation is paid for). 

• AGMs are held in October every year, followed by Regional AGMs in November and State AGMs in 

March the following year. 

• We belong to North West 2 (NW2) Regional AECG and NSW State AECG. 

• Must hold three (3) meetings (includes AGM) per calendar year to stay active. 

 There is also a membership form everyone will need to fill, out as well as a $2 membership fee to be paid. 
If you have any further questions or to RSVP please contact Anthony Green at Uralla Central School, 
anthony.green13@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

 
Brad Hunt,  
Principal 
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